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“O sing unto the Lord a new song." ~~ Psalms (Tehillim) 98:1 

Dear Friends of GHC;  

We are delighted to participate in the annual Journal honoring Cantor Janet Leuchter. 

Janet has been an outstanding Cantor and is more than a friend to Sisterhood. She is 

one of our “own” sisters as a member of Sisterhood GHC, a Torah Fund benefactor, 

and GHC’s Torah Fund honoree in 2018.  

Janet, while we are so appreciative of everything you have done for GHC and 

Sisterhood, we are most grateful for your co-leadership of the Women’s Seder. When 

we first embarked on this project in 2019, you were full of ideas and totally supportive of 

helping us put together a meaningful and creative Seder. Your knowledge of and 

expertise in Women’s Seders, including Women’s history and music, resulted in a highly 

successful and beautiful event. This year, when we realized that we couldn’t do an in-

person Seder, you immediately agreed to co-lead a virtual Seder, and again, your 

knowledge, music and choice of songs and tunes made it a super successful and 

uplifting event. 

As Sisterhood’s “Woman of the Year”, you are this year’s honoree for Sisterhood 

Shabbat. As of this writing, we aren’t sure how we will do it, but we will honor you, as 

this is an honor you truly deserve.  

Janet, thank you for a spectacular 10 years as GHC’s Cantor. Thank you for your 

intelligence, talent, sensitivity, patience and ongoing support in good times and in times 

of need. Enjoy your well-deserved honor and rest.  

We will miss you and wish you much luck and good health in your next chapter, 

musically and beyond. 

With love and gratitude, on behalf of GHC Sisterhood and the Sisterhood Board – 

Robin Rosenberg-President, Nettie Goldstein, Arlene Krawitz, Enid Lotstein, Vivian 

Milefsky, Allyn Salpeter, Pam Stoller, Bernice Strauss, & Sharon Weiss 


